
TABLE SALES PROCESS 
 

 

 
 
 

 
Thank you for registering for the Independence Day Table Sale. You have completed the first two 
steps of the process! Once the residency of each registrant has been verified, we will move onto 
Step 3, which is as follows: 

 

 
 

Registrants will be divided into four groups according to their registration time stamp (similar to 

airline check-in and boarding groups). Emails will be sent to each registrant on Wednesday, May 

15, 2024 letting them know which group they are assigned to and their purchasing date/time slot 

(either May 16 or May 17). Those on the WAITLIST will be sent a separate email with further 

instructions. 

 
On Thursday, May 16, an email with the ticket website link will be sent to Group 1 at approximately 
10 a.m. Sales for that specific group will be open from 11 a.m. - 2 p.m. 

 
Just after 2 p.m., a similar email will be sent to Group 2. Sales will be open from 3 p.m. - 6 p.m. 

for that group. 

 
Groups 3 and 4 will have the same procedures as the first two groups, but on the following day, 

Friday, May 17. 

 
Using the website link, residents can purchase their table during or after their assigned time 

period. Residents cannot purchase a table prior to their designated time slot. Purchases made 

prior to their assigned time slot will be automatically invalidated. 

 
The fee for each table is $200, which can seat up to 8 people (additional chairs are not permitted). 

A ticket is required for children ages 4 & up. 

 
Full payment is due at time of purchase via credit/debit card. Limit up to two tables per 

household. All tickets will be sent via email immediately after your purchase. Individual tickets 

may be transferred to other guests using their email address.  

 
Should any tables remain unsold after the second sales day, residents on the waitlist will be 

contacted on May 20 according to the time they registered. 



For residents interested in purchasing tables near other family/friends, we recommend 

the following: 

 
Have a plan prepared with your family/friends prior to the Table Sale. Call each other or be in the 

same room when selecting your tables online. 

 
To improve your chances of securing your tables next to each other, wait until all involved parties 

can book in the same group. Ex. if the Smith Family is assigned to Group 1 and wants to purchase 

a table next to the Lee Family who is assigned to Group 3, it’s best for Smith Family to wait to 

purchase their table until Group 3 sales open up to ensure the two families find two adjacent 

tables. 

 
For any questions, please call Community Events at 614-410-4545 or email events@dublin.oh.us. 

 

Below is the table map you will see during the purchase process.  

Be sure to click on a red circle/chair to select the table. By clicking on one 
red chair, you automatically select the whole table (all 8 chairs). 

 
 

Table numbers will appear as you zoom in on a section of the table 

map. Table numbers increase from left to right. 
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